## سفارة جمهورية العراق EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF IRAQ





Dr Nada AlAlwan, Director, National Cancer Research Center

6th July 2017

## Dear Mr AlAlwan,

I would like to thank you for your excellent contribution to the Iraq Conference for Trade and Investment ICTI 2017. By participating in the first trade and investment conference organised by the Iraq Embassy in London, you have played a key role in what we hope will be one of many forums to come. Thank you for being a part of this success.

We were very pleased to witness a vibrant exchange of ideas regarding the opportunities and challenges going forward. This will be of great benefit to those interested in working in Iraq, and those who wish to consolidate their position in the Iraqi market.

For this reason, the Embassy is making a report on the recommendations for reforming different sectors for the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. This report will be used in coordination with other Ministries and will be published on the Conference's website: www.iraqconferencelondon.com

We look forward to continuing this positive dialogue with you in the future, expanding the network of professionals who are passionate about supporting Iraq, to build stronger ties between our nation and the world.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Salih Hussein Ali

Ambassador of the Republic of Iraq to the United Kingdom



1